
An exciting opportunity now exists to lease the above
premises from the Shire of Leonora.

Located on the Goldfields Highway, the cafe is well placed
to service locals, tourists, and industry alike. Inspection of
the premises can be arranged upon request.

Interested parties will need to submit a business plan by
close of business on Friday, 14 February 2025.

For further information, please contact Marie Pointon at
marie.pointon@leonora.wa.gov.au or on (08) 9037 6044.

Ty Matson
Chief Executive Officer
17 January 2025

LEASE OPPORTUNITY
72A Tower St, Leonora

 ‘Food Van cafe’


